
Open Book Meeting – June 1, 2024 

Posted May 13, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. at the Town of Russell Garage, Town Clerk’s Office, door of the 

Town Clerk’s Office, Wisconsin Department of Revenue website and Town website. Notice 

published in the Ashland Daily Press on May 17, 2024.  

 

Present for Open Book was Town Assessor Gennifer Martin and Clerk/Treasurer David L. Good. Open 
Book was held from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. at the Town of Russell Garage Clerk’s Office. 

 

Alpha listing of proposed 2024 assessments, Guide to Property Owners prepared by the Wisconsin DOR, 
Assessment Appeal Form and other materials to assist resident in reviewing and understanding the 

assessments were available. 

 

Six members of the public were present for Open Book. 
 

Minutes Respectfully submitted by: 

 
 

 

David L. Good – Clerk/Treasurer 


